VI.

VII.

VIII.

AGENDA
CITY OF BROOKINGS

PARKS AND RECREATION COMMISSION MEETING

Council Chamber 898 Elk Drive
October 26, 2006 7:00 p.m.

CALL TO ORDER

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE

ROLL CALL

PUBLIC APPEARANCES

A. Possible attendance by Barbara Glazebrook regarding proposal for lighting

installation at Azalea Park ballfields
REGULAR AGENDA

A. Review of Park Facilities Safety Report status: Contracted replacement of
fencing between basketball court and baseball bleachers at Bud Cross Park.

INFORMATION UPDATES
Schedule/Status of FY2006/07 capital projects:

Easy Manor and Bud Cross Restrooms

Easy Manor Fencing

Easy Manor Play Equipment and Landing Materials
Easy Manor extended property area

City Hall Courtyard Landscaping

Azalea Park Parking Lot adjacent to Softball Fields
Bandshell Cover

Chetco Park Irrigation System

Richard Street Park (Cul-de-sac)

Security Cameras and Lighting, Skatepark and Azalea Park.
Proposed Ordinance regarding rules for the Skatepark.

COMMISSIONER REPORTS/COMMENTS

Commissioner Vilelle
Commissioner Farr

ADJOURNMENT (Next meeting November 16, 7PM)
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John Cowan

From: Dale Shaddox

Sent:  Wednesday, October 25, 2006 1:04 PM
To: Frances Hartmann (feh5@yahoo.com)
Cc: Pat Sherman; John Cowan; John Bishop
Subject: Daryn Farmer Resignation

Frances,
Daryn Farmer has submitted a letter of resignation effective immediately. | will ask John Cowan to bring the letter

to the P&R Commission on Thursday night.

| will not be in attendance at the meeting, so John will be the staff representative.

We have Lt. John Bishop scheduled to attend to brief the Commission on the security cameras, plus the draft of
an ordinance on Skatepark Rules. He will be arriving late so will be making his remarks at the end of the meeting.

Thanks,

Dale Shaddox

City Manager

City of Brookings, OR
541-469-1101
dshaddox@brookings.or.us

10/25/2006



10/23/06

City of Brookings
898 Elk Dr
Brookings, Orégon 97415

Dear Mr. Shaddox,

Please accept my letter of resignation from the Parks and Recreation Commission. I have
enjoyed my experience and hope to serve the City of Brookings another time in the future.
My time is limited due to several other volunteer commitments. Thank you for the
opportunity and experience.

541-469-7431

Lol
RECEIVED






